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Konawaena High School Centennial October 15 & 16th, 2021
Aloha fellow alumni,

We are still very excited about the plans for the 100th year celebration for Konawaena High School as we celebrate 100 years of educational excellence, plans are moving right along.  Of course, we also must be realistic about how the Covid-19 pandemic has affected all of us around the world.  Luckily, the vaccination process is well underway, and we hope this will mean that there is light at the end of the tunnel for everyone to be safely immunized, and life can return to somewhat normal for all.  
Some of the State and County restrictions currently in place have kept group activities to a bare minimum, and we are not sure when larger community events will be allowed to proceed.  We are trying to stay positive and hope that restrictions will lift well before our planned event.  However, we know that many of the alumni are coming in from other parts of the State and Country and need advance notice so to book their accommodations and flights.  

With this in mind and with an abundance of caution and concern, the committee has set the date of June 15th, 2021 as the absolute deadline to make the decision to “Go on with the Show”, or to postpone the event until 2022.  
Together we can make this historical event a safe, fun and provide memories to last a lifetime.

On behalf of the entire Konawaena High School 100 Year Centennial Celebration Committee, thank you for your time and patience. Mahalo for your support!!
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